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Dear Parent/Guardian 
 

Photo Permission for Stoke School Sport Partnerships  
Annual Dance Event 2024 

 

Your son/daughter has been selected to perform for the school in the annual Stoke School Sport Partnership 
Dance Event at The Victoria Hall, Stoke-on-Trent on Wednesday 20th March 2024. 
 
A school group photo image will be taken by a staff member of Stoke School Sport Partnership during the 
rehearsal which will be displayed on a large screen over the stage during the performance evening. This 
image may also be used in newsletters, websites, publicity material and documentation by the school after 
the event. 
 
For your son/daughter to be photographed, please complete the details below and return to the school no 
later than Friday 9th February.   
 
Kind Regards 
 
Mrs Statham 
Head of School  

 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Permission to be photographed for  
Stoke School Sport Partnership 

Dance Event 2024 at The Victoria Hall, Stoke-on-Trent 
 

I do / do not* give permission for (*please delete as appropriate) 
 
Name of child:_________________________________________ Year Group ______________ 
 
to be photographed at the annual Stoke School Sport Partnership Dance Event in March 2024 at 
The Victoria Hall. Photographic images will be displayed during the performance evening and may 
be used by the school after the event in newsletters, website, social media, publicity material. 
 
 
Signed (by parent /guardian): _________________________________________________ 
 
 
Please Print Name: ________________________________________   Date: ___________ 
 

Please return to the school office by Friday 9th February   
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